
 
 

Prehospital Management of Obstetric, 
Neonatal, and Pediatric Emergencies 

 

Saturday, May 18th, 2024 
08:00 am to 12:30 pm 

 

Hannaford Center for Safety, Innovation & Simulation 
Maine Medical Center Brighton Campus, 3rd floor 

335 Brighton Avenue, Portland, ME 
 
To celebrate EMS Week 2024, the Hannaford Center for Safety, Innovation & Simulation, in partnership 
with the Emergency Medicine Division of EMS, is pleased to offer this educational opportunity for 
prehospital care providers. Physicians, advanced practice providers, nurses, EMS clinicians, and 
simulation specialists from MaineHealth will provide hands-on education with simulation management 
scenarios. 
 
Utilizing immersive, high-fidelity simulation capabilities, this conference for Maine EMS clinicians will 
focus on obstetric, neonatal, and pediatric emergency management in the prehospital setting. Upon 
registration, EMS clinicians will choose the Obstetrics and Neonatal or Pediatrics track for the day. 
 
Participants will leave the course with simulation resources including learning objectives, skills 
competency checklists, and experiential cases to be utilized for local training.  Maine EMS CEH will be 
available.   
 
Conference Registration fee is $50.00 and includes beverages and food.  Please click to register here.  
Register early as space is limited!  MaineHealth cannot invoice or accept purchase orders for this event. 
 

  
 

https://cvent.me/rLrqRZ

